
Travelling to the Joint Annual Collaborators’ meeting from the Park Plaza 

Waterloo Hotel 

We hope that the information below will help you plan your journey to the Meeting. Your 

accommodation has been booked at the Park Plaza Waterloo Hotel (PPLW). Lunches, drinks 

and dinner reception as well as the NDPH Joint annual collaborators’ meeting will be held at the 

Park Plaza Riverbank Hotel (PPLR), which is only a short (15min) walk away. 

Further information about the venues is available on the Park Plaza London Waterloo Hotel and 

Park Plaza London Riverbank | Home website. 

  

 

Getting to the PPLR (Riverbank) from PPLW: 

Walk south on Hercules Road, then turn right onto Lambeth Road. At the roundabout, cross 

Lambeth Road and take the first exit onto Albert Embankment. Walk down Albert 

Embankment for about 300 meters, PPLR should be on your left. Please take the same route 

when going from PPLR back to PPLW. 

 

https://www.parkplazalondonwaterloo.com/
https://www.parkplazariverbank.com/

